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	Dear Parents and Families  

	Inside:
Collection of Paper Learning Packs

February Break

Feast of Saint John Bosco


	Collection of Paper Learning Packs
As remote learning has been extended until the 15th February, we have produced some additional paper learning resources to support learning at home during this time. 

These resources vary across stages however all children will receive the appropriate God’s Loving Plan workbook for their stage. This workbook is generally completed as a home-school partnership, making this the ideal time to complete this workbook. Please see your child’s individual google classroom for instructions on completing this workbook. 

Children from primaries 1-5 will also receive their individual logins for Big Cat reading scheme and Literacy Planet. 

In order to ensure everyone’s safety paper learning packs will be available for collection from outside the main school entrance. Please do not enter the school when collecting these packs. Packs will be laid out in class groupings and will be clearly labelled. In order to minimise contact we ask that you collect your child’s learning packs during the time slots below. 

· Surnames A – F collect between 9.30am – 10.30am

· Surnames G- L collect between 11.00am – 12.00pm

· Surnames M- Q collect between 12.30pm – 1.30pm

· Surnames R- Z collect between 2.00pm – 3.00pm

When collecting your child’s pack please maintain safe social distancing. A one way system will be in operation, please ensure that you follow this in order to keep everyone safe. If there are other people collecting their packs, please wait until it is safe to do so before you approach to collect your child’s pack.

If your child is attending the school hub, their paper learning pack will be sent home with the child.

 Jotters, pencils and other resources will also be available should you require these. 

February Break
Our school hub and google classrooms will stop on Friday 5th February for the half term February break. Our school hub and google classroom will resume on Thursday 11th February.
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The Feast of St John Bosco is on 31st January, today we have celebrated this through the virtual celebration of Mass, the link for this is below. 
https://youtu.be/RVcfaOXx27w
Children have also worn their house colours and, of course, all families have had a wonderful treat of a ‘Dough it Yourself’ pizza making kit from the Parent Council. At the end of a difficult month it has been wonderful for our children to have this treat and for us to be able to mark this special date in our school calendar in such a special way. This will be a Feast day to remember for all the right reasons. We hope that you all enjoy this treat and will share your photos of this on twitter and on your google class streams. Many thanks to our Parent Council for organising this.
Take care and stay safe, 

Lynsey Gardyne Head Teacher
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